Proposed Town of Little Black Comprehensive Plan Last revised 3/9/2011

This plan is essentially complete with the exception of the input that the Citizens of Little Black are providing through the completion of Comprehensive Survey which has a deadline of April 7, 2011. That information will be included in the final Comprehensive Plan that the committee will present to the Board at the time of the Annual Meeting.

There will be a hearing after the acceptance of the final draft by the town board. This hearing will be posted in the regular places in addition to the Star News and will occur no sooner than 30 days after the initial posting.

Final copies as accepted by the town board will be available at the town hall and at the Medford and Stetsonville Libraries.

Copies of the proposed plan, unbound, for a price of \$7.50 by calling 715-678-6140. Postage and handling will be \$2.50. Copies of the final plan accepted by the board will be available also for \$7.50 by calling 715-678-6140. Postage and handling will be \$2.50.

WE ASK YOU TO READ THIS PROPOSED PLAN HERE AT THE TOWN HALL. A LIMITED NUMBER OF COPIES ARE AVAILABLE.